
SPECIAL MEETING 

OCTOBER 27, 2017 

 

A Special Meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Hampton, County of Washington and the State of 

New York was held at the Town Hall, 2629 State Route 22A, Hampton, New York on the 27th day of 

October, 2017. 

 

PRESENT:    David K. O’Brien------------Supervisor 

          Tamme Taran----------------Councilwoman  

                       Donald Sady-----------------Councilman 

          Andrea Sweeney------------Councilwoman 

           Roger Weeden---------------Councilman   

                       Rebecca Jones---------------Town Clerk    

           Camilla Shaw----------------Tax Collector/Deputy Town Clerk-absent 

            Herbert Sady, Jr.-------------Highway Superintendent 

                         

 

Also present: See attached list. 

 

The Special Meeting was called to order by Supervisor O’Brien at 6:00pm, followed by the Pledge of 

Allegiance.  Location of Fire Exits were given.  Quorum of board members present. 

 

The Special Meeting was called due to an issue with the 2000 International Highway Truck. 

 

Highway Superintendent, Herb Sady explained that there was a crack in the frame that was approximately 

2 ½’ long on the right hand side of the truck. 

 

Town Board and Highway Superintendent discussed many different options.  Highway Superintendent 

will work on getting quotes and prices for November meeting. 

 

Washington County DPW may let us borrow a single axle truck, with a wing, which our plow would fit 

on, or the Town of Granville DPW has a tandem that we could borrow. 

 

Town Board approved the use of the Town Hall by the Democrat Party for a meeting. 

 

On a motion of Councilman Sady, seconded by Councilwoman Taran the meeting was adjourned at 

6:30pm.   All in favor AYE. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Rebecca S. Jones, RMC 

Town Clerk 


